
The Gospel is Going Forth 
“It feels like a magnet is pulling me 
to God!” said Dora one night sitting in 
the hot tub with her Univ of New 
Hampshire friends during our spring 
break outreach. Dora is a freshman 
student from China who has been 
involved in our International Cafe all year. 
She’s been asking a lot of questions 
about Jesus and started studying the 
Bible.  

The Gospel is Bearing Fruit 

Some of the students who have come to 
know Christ this year:  

AJ from Wentworth; Tony, Jennie & 
Ronnie from Emerson; Peter, Sam, 
Briony,, Max & Soren from Boston 
University; Naseef from Bentley, 
Shannon, Catherine, Mark, Jack, Nikyah, 
& Wes from Babson, Nina from Simmons; 
Jackie from Wellesley, Brandon from 
Merrimack; Edgar from Bunker Hill; 
Danielle, Tola & Ray from Harvard, 
Tyffany from Brandeis, Yan from PSC, 
Lamar from Teen Connect, Yueming, 
John, Wenjin, Jinli, & Shuying from 
Northeastern; William from MIT; Brooke 
from Curry College. 

New Laborers to share the 
Gospel 

At our Intern Kick Off Weekend in 
April, we commissioned 20 first year 
interns. We also have 17 interns 
continuing for a 2nd year. These 37 
interns from the northeast are serving 
on campuses in NYC, Boston, around 
New England and New York. Some are 
also serving in the Middle East and 
East Asia.  

Thank you for your partnership. Your 
prayers make a difference. Your 
financial contribution enables me to 
help our staff and interns proclaim 
Jesus’ name to students and faculty. 
People’s lives are changed for eternity 
as a result.

Grateful God is at work in our midst,  
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